Buffalo Girls Basketball Boosters’ Meeting Minutes
Sunday September 14, 2014, 7:00 @ Huikko's

Called to order at 7:00

In attendance:

Board Members: Pete Goodfellow, Nichole Wishart, Nichole Bjerke, Chris O’Connell,
Tom Feddema, and Scot Sorenson

Approved Minutes:

1. Nichole Wishart 15t motion to approve August Minutes
2. Tom Feddema 24 motion
3. Motion approved

Treasure report:

Jill not present

Scot’s Report:

1. Scott said that some of the varsity girls and him served meals at the 2014
Rotary Banquet they raised $350 for the night. The girls who participated
where Payton Speckel, Carolyn Feddema, Morgan Warner, Maddy Henson,
Paige Dalbec, Cadyn Luedeman, Hailey Sorenson, Madelyn Backes, Sarah
Hudson, and Alyssa Sorenson.

2. The Supt. Thielman is asking a member of the BGBB to come to the Facility
Bond update meeting on Web Sept 17th at 6:30pm

3. Scot said Huikkos has donated a portion of profits of pull tabs to girls
basketball Varsity which will be approximately $500.

Old Business:

1. 3 on 3 will run Sunday September 28t thru Oct 26t which will be the night of
parent meeting. We want the players to be done with 3 on 3 once practices
start.

2. We will send out an email about registering night and 3 on 3 which will
including to tell parents to read the 2014-2015 handbook. The Registration
form will say that each parent has read the handbook and each parent has
signed form.

3. We will give each girl a free t-shirt once they register and pay. We will hand
out shirts the first week of practice. We will have the registration form to
include what size of t-shirt players would want. The color will be a Teal color
with purple writing on it.

4. Sunday Oct 26t will be parent meeting, uniform handout, picture night by
Magic moments and ] & ] athletics. Just like we did last year. We will finalize
the night at next meeting.

5. Nichole W. is working on practice schedules and gym schedules through
community ed. for this season. We will still have group practice once a week
and individual practice for each team once a week.



New Business:

1.

Nichole Bjerke will try to setup a Facebook site for the BGBB. This will
help spread the word about what is going on and updates for Buffalo
Girls Basketball Association.

Pete will be putting in the paper that Registration for Girls traveling
basketball will be Sept 28t and Oct 5t. We will look into signs too.
Nichole W. has also sent out flyers about 3 on 3 and registration to
elementary schools.

Tom Feddema is looking into finding more information about the tax
id for BGBB. We need more information from the IRS to receive
donations from businesses?

Nichole W. is working on practice schedules and gym schedules
through community ed. for this season.

We will participate in the Girls basketball Gopher game this year. We
are aiming for Sunday Jan 18twhich is Presidents day weekend and
no school on Monday. Tom F. will look into tickets and the flyer. We
will have parents turn in form and pay the night of parent meeting.
Tom F. will look into which nights to have 4 and 5t grade players to
play at halftime of varsity games.

Next Meeting is October 12 @ BAC after 3 on 3.
Adjourned Meeting at 8:45

* 1stmotion to adjourn by Tom Feddema and 2" Nichole W. The motion
passed.



